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Dear Parents and Students, 

 I am pleased to share that instrumental music students have the opportunity to participate in the Soundtrack 
Session workshop at Disneyland!  This is an interactive workshop where students get to experience what it is like to 
be a professional studio musician!  In this 90 minute workshop, students sightread excerpts from Disney feature 
films and prepare them to be recorded on the spot!  Then the Disney engineers put the ET musicians to the track 
and WE become the soundtrack!  This has proven to be an amazing experience for the students in the past!   

This workshop is open to ALL instrumental music students. 

The workshop and trip to Disneyland will require a fee to be paid by each student to be able to attend.   Because of 
this, the trip is optional for students.  There is no grade that will go towards or against the students for 
participation.  

Additionally, the fee for this experience is not in lieu of the Fair Share Contributions that we ask for to fund the 
concert ensembles. 

When: Friday, January 26, 2024    

Where:  The workshop will take place at either Disneyland or Disney California Adventure

Cost:  $155 per student.  

This is a discounted price made possible by our Corporate Sponsors.  The cost will include the price of admission 
and the fee to participate in the workshop.   Unfortunately, annual passes cannot be used for this event. 

* Students will need to bring money for meals in the park.  Please plan for lunch and dinner. 

To reserve your spot, we ask that a $100 deposit be made by November 1, 2023. 
 
Payment in full will be due no later than Friday, December 1st, 2023.  Checks can be payable to ETHS IMPB. 
 
A detailed itinerary will be available as we get closer to the event.  If you have any questions, do not hesitate to 
contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandon Miller 
Instrumental Music Director 
El Toro High School     


